William & Margaret Reid
Skowhegan, Maine
LD 2141

Dear Chair LaFountain, Chair Landry, and members of the Inland Fisheries and
Wildlife Committee,

We are writing to express our strong support for the passage of LD 2141 which would
provide funding to help address the threat of infestations of invasive aquatic plants.
Our family has had camps on Wesserunsett Lake in Madison for about 100 years.
This lake only averages 12.9 feet in depth and is very vulnerable to being overcome
by such invasives. It and other Maine lakes need additional protection.

Please support this bill.



